
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop G. M Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

September 25, 2017

To: Public Schools District Supervisors/
Principals In-Charge of the District/
Head Teacher In-Charge of the District/

Public and Private Elementary, Secondary and Integrated School Heads
Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that the 2017 Division Schools Press Conference is .
rescheduled to November 8-9, 2017, instead of September 22-23, 2017 as.
contained in the Division Memorandum number 194 s. 2017. The rest of the:
contents of the earlier mentioned memorandum are still in effect. .

!

For additional details regarding the said activity, you may see or call M~. 'I
Antonino F.Tolentino, DESPAAAklan President at 09212608580.

For your information and guidance.
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Dr. EBHESTO F. SERVILLON, Jr., MNSA, CESO VI J

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent ~
OIC - Office of the Schools Division Superintendert
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